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SEPC Minutes 
March 15, 2005 

Welcome to our new Science and Math Rep. : Anese Vincent 

Important, please read: Susan Sgorbati, Chair of the Faculty Advising Committee, visited our meeting. 
The FAC has open office hours in the Dickinson Lounge at 4:00-5:30 Wed. Students and advisors are 
invited to come alone or together to discuss the plan process or any other issues. The F AC welcomes input 
on how advising is going. What works, what doesn't, how is the plan process working? SEPC also seeks 
feedback. What is your best experience with your advisor? Your worst? What can you do to make the 
advisor/advisee relationship work better for you? Do you know that you can change your advisor by going 
to the Dean's office and making an appointment with Wendy? Are there enough questions here? Should I 
keep going? What is rhetoric? 

Discipline Updates 

Music: Music Festival applications are due March 28; they are available on the Jennings Table. Submit 
music entries to Thomas Hughes' 

Visual Arts: Silo submissions are due March 25 in B208 . Junior and Senior Reviews will be just after long 
weekend. 

Science and Math: Sophomores with science or math in their plan are meeting with the faculty to discuss 
their involvement in the discipline. Feedback on the Cell Biology candidates should be addressed to Katie 
Stoop. 

Drama: TIP will be March 30, see Drama Collective for more infom1ation. Come see A Slight Ache, by 
Harold Pinter, directed by Colleen Jennings in V APA D207 March 25, 26 at 8:00. 

Social Science: Political Economist Candidates are coming soon to a lunch table near you. Stay tuned. 
Faculty and SEPC reps. are interested in curriculum feedback: days, times, levels, prerequisites, etc. 

Dance: On April 9, Bennington College Choreographers, Carson Efird, Jamiil Kosoko, Zomitsa Stoyanova 
and Jeremy Wallace will be presenting work at St. Mark's Church in New York City. Come to Dance Jam 
Sundays from 8:00-9:30. 

Media: Media Representative Hughes is looking into using presentation budget money on media supplies 
for the library (maybe new DVDs, etc.) Any input should be sent to Thomas. 

CCT: April 11 and 12, the CCT will be attending a workshop at Middlebury College led by Steven Levey, 
an Outward Bound Consultant and educational expert. Anyone interested should contact Valerie Wetlaufer. 


